
Introduction
The aim of the Conference will be to identify how Member States are 
progressing in implementing accrual accounting and to provide an 
opportunity to discuss practical and technical issues.

The Conference would be of benefit to those working in Government 
and professional accountancy bodies in Member States.
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Further Information
Attendance at the Conference is by invitation only. If you 
would like to attend, please submit your interest indicating 
your name, title and organisation to Sylvie Romancide.

email: sylvie.romancide@fee.be 	 fax: +32 2 231 11 12

Further information about the FEE Conference can be 
obtained from Saskia Slomp, Technical Director. 

email: saskia.slomp@fee.be	 tel: +32 2 285 40 85

Key Speakers
		 n	 Dalia Grybauskaite, Commissioner of Financial Programming 	

		  and Budget

		 n	 David Devlin, FEE President

		 n	 Jacques Potdevin, incoming FEE President

		 n	 Philippe Adhémar, Chairman of the International Public Sector 	
		  Accounting Standards Board

		 n	 Professor Rowan Jones, Chair of CIGAR (Comparative International  
		  Governmental Accounting Research)

		 n	 Brian Gray, Deputy Director-General, DG Budget

		 n	 Caroline Mawhood, Chair FEE Public Sector Committee

Programme
Implementation of Accrual Accounting

		 n	 the experience of the European Commission

		 n	 the experience of selected Member States

		 n	 International Public Sector Accounting Standards

		 n	 specific issues arising from implementation

The programme will include discussion panels of representatives from various  
Member States. Full programme details and further information will be made  
available in due course.


